
Hello, all. 
  
We’ve had some calls about the Golden Dragons in regard to if they’re still coming or not. With them 
being Chinese acrobats, people are concerned about the Coronavirus. 
  
The following statement is from Asian Artists (their company), which is based in Texas: 
  
"Every acrobat in this current group is from the city Puyan which is in the Henan provinces.  WuHan is in 

another province which is much further south.  The entire group arrived in DFW on December 6th, 

2019.  For the past seven weeks no acrobats have reported sickness of any kind.  The arrival period is 

before the coronavirus outbreak in WuHan.  Rest assured our people [audiences] do not have to worry 

about our acrobats' health." 
  
If there is any way you can help to get the word out that there should be no concerns about the 
acrobats, we would greatly appreciate it. 
  
Thank you! 

  

Leigh Woodham 

Theatre Director 
Dolly Hand Cultural Arts Center 
Palm Beach State College 
1977 College Drive 
Belle Glade, FL 33430 
Ph: 561-993-1160 
Fax: 561-993-1162 
www.dollyhand.org 
www.facebook.com/dollyhandcac 
www.twitter.com/dollyhandcac 
www.pinterest.com/dollyhandcac 
Follow us on Instagram, too! 
  

 
  

  
  
 

 
 

Please note: Due to Florida’s broad open records law, most written communication to or 

from College employees is public record, available to the public and the media upon 

request. Therefore, this e-mail communication may be subject to public disclosure. 
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